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The following materials were first posted by United States Steel Corporation to its internal company news application, X App, for employees of its North American Flat-Rolled
segment on April 9, 2024.

X App Post to NAFR Team April 9, 2024 Headline: Hear from Scot Buckiso on the Nippon Steel transac�on Body copy:

Watch this short video where Scott Buckiso weighs in on what the anticipated deal with Nippon Steel will m ean for USS and

NAFR. Video: htps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ipviIYD8a7M Visual:



The following materials were first displayed by United States Steel Corporation on digital screens in the company’s facilities for employees of its North American Flat-Rolled
segment on April 9, 2024.
 

WATCH TODAY! In a new video, Scott Buckiso speaks to the upcoming deal with Nippon Steel and what it means for

NAFR.



The following materials were emailed by United States Steel Corporation to employees of its North American Flat-Rolled segment on April 9, 2024.

From: Patty Kazimer, on behalf of Scott D. Buckiso Subject: Learn More About the Upcoming Deal with Nippon Steel

Date: April 9, 2024 at 1:15 pm ET NAFR Team: Please watch this new video, where I speak to the upcoming deal with

Nippon Steel and what it means for NAFR. As always, you can visit bestdealforamericansteel.com for more information.

Regards, Scott




